From:

To:
Subject: Anonymous User completed Proposed changes to the Fees and Charges Policy
Date: Thursday, 30 July 2020 10:25:04 pm

Anonymous User just submitted the survey 'Proposed changes to the Fees and Charges
Policy' with the responses below on Fees and Charges Policy changes.

Full name
Dagmar Fikken

Email address

Phone number

Postal address

I am submitting on behalf of an organisation
No

My preferred option to address the under-recovery of costs from resource consent
applications is to...

Keep charge-out rates the same and make up shortfall from general rates reserve
Tell us why this is your preferred option

As an owner of a small family owned and operated farm, this will be a disproportionate big
burden on us. For a consent for our 400 cow farm we would have to pay the same costs as
a 4000 cow corporate farm. This is already the case now, but the cost will obviously get
even higher. I suppose there is no drop in general rates on offer? Family farms are driven
out of business by ever increasing compliance costs, only the big corporates can survive. Is
that what you want for Canterbury?

I wish to speak to Council on my submission

No

There is information in my submission I do not want disclosed
Yes

Tell us which information should not be disclosed

My contact details



